
 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES OF THE 09/19/2013 

NEIGHBORHOOLD COUNCIL DISTRICT 8 MEETING 
 

Business Meeting Started at 6:00 

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT:  Karen Grove, Robin Schreiner 

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT:    Carlie Boland, Michael Brainard, Barbara Going 

 

Since no Quorum at meeting no votes were able to be taken will need to approve May 

minutes at our October meeting. 

 

OVER VIEW OF SEPTEMBER MEETING: 

Michael Shell who is running for City Commission spoke at meeting and gave us 

information about him and why he is running.  He believes Citizen Input very important 

in City Government. 

Jeff Key, Traffic Engineer, gave us a brief overview of the Transportation Plan and also 

asked residents for their input and if any questions. They will present their report and 

hold public meeting sometime in October. 

  

Barbara had made a request that minutes from meeting be sent to all the members 

so they had time to review and make corrections before the following meeting.  I am 

sending out these notes just so you are aware of what went on at our September 

meeting.  I would also like to let you know that I will not be here in October I am 

going to Houston to spend some time with son so please let Patty know as soon as 

possible if you will not be able to make the October meeting. Thanks. 

 

OUR THANKS AGAIN TO THE GF PRE-LEASE CENTER FOR THE USE OF 

THEIR BUILDING AND THE GREAT REFRESHMENTS 


